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Please do not make it harder for the citizens of Oregon to use the petition method.  

Changing a perfectly good Constitution, to include worse chances of a successful 

petition effort is a big NO for me.  There is not one election that I have voted yes for a 

constitutional amendment, and that is because it doesn't need to be amended.  

Whether I think a petition is stupid, dangerous, or good, the goal posts should not be 

changed.  


